From: Jeff Rummel

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: February 12, 2021

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0283-EX-CM-2020

Message:

CC: Of email sent 2/12/2021 to FAA's Lorena Carvaja:

Ms. Carvajal:
Good afternoon! Hope all is well.

(I am cc:ing the FCC&rsquo;s Leann Nguyen &ndash; the processor for BAE Systems&rsquo;
applications &ndash; as an FYI to Ms. Nguyen)

As a follow-up to our recent discussions, and in connection with BAE Systems&rsquo; pending
modification of Experimental Station WF2XAM under File No. 0283-EX-CM-2020, please note:

- Submission of WebFCR FAA Coordination Request for 99 Frequencies within 228.8-328.6 MHz
(TRK 210157)

As you requested, BAE Systems has submitted to the WebFCR portal a request for coordination of the 99
specified frequencies within 228.8-328.6 MHz.

As we discussed, the WebFCR submission was identified as the 228.8-328.6 MHz band &ndash; but the
attached narrative lists the 99 specific frequencies for which FAA coordination is actually sought.

As we discussed, the intention of this approach is to avoid having to obtain 99 separate NGT numbers for
these discrete frequencies, and to avoid having to amend the application to list all 99 separate
frequencies.

Please keep us posted regarding FAA&rsquo;s review of this submission, or if you have any questions.

- Seeking Your Input Regarding Any Other Bands that Need to Be Submitted to WebFCR

You recently advised that you would review the pending modification (scan attached) and let us know
which additional bands or frequencies needed to be submitted to WebFCR.

Once you have identified any other WebFCR submissions we should address, please let us know.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems



